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Good morning
I am writing you this morning to express worry about the proposed cap and trade bill.  I live in Shedd 97377 on a
farm. Although I currently lease my property to a farmer, I grew up as a farmers daughter and am aware of what this
proposed bill would do the farmers and ranchers as well as EVERY SINGLE person in Oregon! I am retired now
but my husband and I talk about how long we will be able to continue to live in our home that is fully paid for and
we have no debt. Every year our cost of living rises, our taxes have raised in every area as our income lowered and
now you are looking to cripple every Oregonian even more. The impact of this bill will trickle down and affect us
all. I have always kept my head down and worked hard. It is only in the past couple years that I have written letters,
called and gone to to capital to voice my concern. I DO NOT want this bill! It will ruin Oregon and we will become
like California. I am asking you to stop this. You are supposed to be representing the people of Oregon and you are
not listening at all!  We turned out by the thousands to tell you no on this bill already And yet here we are again. The
personal agenda of the people who have been elected is astounding! You work for us and we should not be slaves to
your poor policy. I would like to be able to afford to heat my home and pay my bills and this bill makes it to hard on
all Oregonians.
Trudy Gregory
Shedd, Oregon 97377
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